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Dear Precious Friends in the Ministry!  
THANK YOU FOR CO-LABOURING WITH US HERE IN IRELAND! The older I get in the Lord, the 

more aware I am of my need for God! He saved me, and has always blessed me, but your faithful support and prayers 

for us keeps my family and I humbled, and enabled so that we can effectively serve our Lord in dark and lost Europe! 

VICTORY YOUTH CAMP! Every year we work on preparing for our annual Victory Youth Camp from 

scratch! We produce all our own materials; we write 

a lot of our own songs, and we design everything 

from the ground up for the young people here in Ire-

land, and we enjoy doing it all! And best of all, it 

pays off! This year we had 76 people come out to 

hear about Jacob, and learn things God’s way instead 

of the hard way! Three young people were saved, and 

over a dozen got some serious problems in their lives 

fixed! It was an amazing week, and I just want to thank you for praying for it’s fruit! Check out our church website for 

hundreds of pictures of the event! And even have a listen to The Jacob Song! I think you will enjoy it!  

SUMMER BIBLE CLUBS! Every week throughout the Summer, lost kids from all 

over the Cork city area gather in a field near our Church Activity building for an incredi-

ble 2 ½ hours of learning the lessons of Noah and the flood! Three children have been 

born again so far, and we have had a high day of 48 kids come out! The children have just 

finished building a large scale model of the Ark, and they cry when they have to leave be-

cause it is so much fun at the Club! Please keep these kids and all our volunteer workers in 

prayer so that we can see not only the children, but their parents saved! 

UPCOMING EVANGELISM WALK! I had an idea a couple of months ago to get a chance to witness to our 

area neighbours that might never come out to church – invite them to help us raise money for our local hospital to buy 

a special “CAT” Scanner! We will walk 10 kilometres and get people to sponsor us on the walk. The idea is to get peo-

ple to also want to help raise monies and go along on the walk with us, and as we all walk together, we will talk to them 

about the Gospel! So far we have 26 people signed up, and we hope to get 50 people, with at least 25 of them being 

unsaved! It is a step of faith, so pray with us for the actual walk to take place on the 28
th
 of August. 

HELPING START TWO MORE CHURCHES. There are two men in our church who have a burden to start 

churches here in Ireland! The first is Kevin O’Keeffe, and the second is Eddie Baguio. All this summer, we as a 

church have been going out door-knocking in the Cork city area that he believes God is leading him to start a church, 

and we are excited about helping him for the long-haul! Eddie lives about an hour and a half away, but we are helping 

him as well with tracts and our own efforts door knocking in his town! Please pray for both of these efforts, because 

Church-Planting is one of the hardest things any man ever attempts for God – especially in Europe! 

PROGRESS ON THE BUILDING PURCHASE. We are meeting again soon with the owners of the building 

we want to purchase, to present some new ideas to get it rolling again. There seem to be so many obstacles, but it is 

such a great opportunity! All I can say is “Thank you for passionately praying with us, and for the churches who have 

so sacrificially given to help us even attempt this impossible purchase!” I love living by faith! 

 Prayer Request Summary  
Please pray for our Summer Bible Club meetings that continue until the end of August, and our 10 Kilometre Evan-

gelistic Walk this month! We are praying for many souls to be won, and lives to be changed! In September, we will be 

having a Prayer Revival and we want to develop a more yielded and hungry spirit in our church!  

Please pray for Sharon H, Tiffany M, Caroline K, Noreen F, Mercy F, James H, Kathleen K, Sandra OC, and 

Barry G, and especially Ann M to repent and get saved. We so much want spiritual fruit that remains (John 15:16)! 
 

We do so love you all, and thank God for you!   The Ledbetter Family 
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